
From: Soura, Christian
To: Haltiwanger, KatherineKatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/24/2012 12:30:10 PM
Subject: Re: Follow-up Requested: Call regarding SC CMPPA

Do you have the original letter for NRH's signature?


CLS


 

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 11:33 AM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Fw: Follow-up Requested: Call regarding SC CMPPA 

 


 

From: Hansen, Brooks [mailto:Brooks.Hansen@ssa.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 11:27 AM

To: Baker, Josh; Shuster, Jamie; Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Cc: Gayle, Jacquelyn <Jacquelyn.Gayle@ssa.gov>; Van Ellis, Orbry <Orbry.Van.Ellis@ssa.gov>; 'Hansen, Alisha' <Alisha.
Hansen@dss.sc.gov>; 'jearley@cio.sc.gov'' <jearley@cio.sc.gov'>; Dawkins, Heather D. <Heather.D.Dawkins@ssa.gov>; 
||ATL MOS CA DATA EXCHANGE <ATL.MOS.CA.DATA.EXCHANGE@ssa.gov> 

Subject: Follow-up Requested: Call regarding SC CMPPA 

 

All,
 
Over the past two years we have changed contacts three times for the South Carolina Computer Matching and Privacy 
Protection Act, so I copied all of our past contacts to help foster more effective communication on this issue. Even if you are 
no longer involved in this area, I am asking for your cooperation if feasible.
 
To give a brief history on this agreement, South Carolina successfully obtained former Governor Mark Sanfordâ€™s signature 
for the CMPPA renewal on August 24th, 2009 and we were able to obtain Governor Nikki Haleyâ€™s signature for the CMPPA 
Recertification last spring on 4/20/2011.
 
Because of the terms provided in the CMPPA, we are in the process of obtaining renewals of each stateâ€™s CMPPA. This 
document is drafted to be signed off at the office of Governor Nikki Haley. Based upon a conversation that Heather Dawkins 
had this morning with Jimmie Earley from CIO in South Carolina, there are some concerns about the agreement. I believe that 
a discussion involving our staff, past parties involved in the renewals/recertifications, and the current staff may be beneficial 
in resolving all concerns and questions.
 
This, if not resolved, could be potentially disastrous. I am requesting a response from all parties by close of business on 
Thursday, April 26th. Please let me know if you can be available for a call sometime within the next week.
 
Thank you in advance for all of your help,
 
Brooks Hansen
IT Specialist | ATL Region Data Exchange
brooks.hansen@ssa.gov
205.801.1819
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